Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
William W. "Bill" Hinkley Center for Solid and Hazardous Waste Management
The Hinkley Center for Solid and Hazardous Waste Management announces public meetings to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: Wednesday, May 31, 2017, 9:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Research Selection Committee; Thursday, June 1, 2017, 9:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Research Selection Committee; Friday, June 2, 2017, 09:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon, Advisory Board
PLACE: Avanti Resort 8738 International Drive, Orlando, FL 32819
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Research Selection Committee will meet on Wednesday, May 31, 2017, 9:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., and Thursday, June 1, 2017, 9:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., to hear presentations from investigators who were invited to submit full proposals. The RSC will use this as a means to formulate a recommendation for funding.
The Hinkley Center Advisory Board will meet on Friday, June 2, 2017 from 09:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon at the Avanti Resort in Orlando, FL. The Research Selection Committee Chair will make a presentation to the Advisory Board regarding their recommendation for funding. The Advisory Board will take action regarding the recommendation by the RSC.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: John Schert, jschert@ufl.edu, (352)392-6264.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: John Schert. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: John Schert, jschert@ufl.edu, (352)392-6264.
